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Celebrating Attendance 

Congratulations to 1E, Parrot 

class for having the best 

attendance in school last week 

(99.67%).  Well done Parrots! 

 

School Meals 

If any children wish to change 

their school meal 

arrangements after half term 

please advise Mrs Moore in 

the school office by 16th 

February 2017. 

PTA News 

It’s time to dig out those 

trainers! The Great Midlands 

Fun Run 2017 is on Sunday 

4th June.  Join our team, 

‘Boldmere's Best’ and raise 

money for the schools. If 

parents, staff or pupils would 

like to join in this year please 

go to 

http://greatmidlandsfunrun.o

rg to register using 

‘Boldmere’s Best’ as the team 

and ‘Boldmere Schools’ PTA’ 

as the charity.  Last year we 

raised £2,681 – a tremendous 

amount.  Let's beat that 

amount this year! Get in touch 

if you sign up and we can 

guide you through everything 

else.  

It's not too late to get 

COMEDY NIGHT tickets for 

Saturday 18th February.  

We have three fantastic acts 

– Bob Mills, Dominic 

Woodward and Raymond and 

Mr Timpkins - all that 

entertainment for only £10! 

Please complete an order 

form to secure your tickets.  

 

 

 

 

Bags for School collection 

sacks have now been sent 

home.  Thank you in advance 

for filling them.  Please 

bring them back to school on 

Parents’ Evenings – 

Wednesday 15th and 

Thursday 16th February 

Parents’ evening letters were 

sent home in your child’s book 

bag last week and were to be 

returned by Monday 6th 

February 2017.  Please return 

to school immediately if you 

have not yet done so.  

Appointment letters will be 

sent home this week – please 

check your child’s book bag. 

 

Congratulations Board 

Well done to these children 

for being nominated by their 

teachers: 

William Merckel (RE) 

Emily Horley (RE) 

Sophie Holder (RI) 

Ben Engers (RI) 

Abigail Bolton (RM) 

Samuel Birkett (RM) 

Brandon Pall (1C) 

Marta Mieszczynska (1E) 

Benjamin Shaw (1P) 

Archie Roberts (2B) 

William Ayers (2T) 

Connor Barnsley-Parfitt (2W) 

Purple Pinkie Day 

On Thursday 17th February we 

are supporting ‘Purple Pinkie 

Day’ and inviting pupils to 

wear a splash of purple with 

their normal school uniform 

for a £1 donation.  The aim of 

this is to eradicate polio 

across the globe and support 

our local Rotary Club in their 

efforts to make a difference. 

Children’s Data Checking 

Sheets 

Data checking sheets were 

sent home in your child’s book 

bag last week.  Please could 

these be checked and 

returned to the school office 

by Friday 10th February.  

Thank you for your support. 

 

Mrs S Kenny 

Head of School 

7st February  2017 


